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9th September 2019 

Dear Parents 

 

Another year of fantastic test results for our pupils. 

 

As our results come in from the government we can see, once again, how well our pupils 

have done.  

 

Last year’s Year 6 pupils made excellent progress at Aston Tower and proof of this is that 

our progress scores showing how well they have done are in the top 15% of all schools in 

England in all three subjects: reading, writing and mathematics. It is rare for a school to do 

as well as we have done to get high scores in all three subjects. 

 

Our Year 2 pupils also made excellent progress in their SATs assessments. In reading, 

writing and mathematics, once again our Year 2 results are above the national average in 

the three subjects of reading writing and mathematics. 

 

In Year 1, our pupils reached standards above the national average in the phonics test. 

 

In Reception, once again pupils made excellent progress to reach standards were also 

above the national average in the early years assessments.  

 

Its unusual for a school to achieve such great results in so many different years groups and 

subjects in one school year and this is something we keep on doing. Congratulations to staff 

and to pupils- and thanks to you for your support. 

 

Friday 13th September 2019 

 

As I have written to you about before, school will be closed for staff training this Friday and 

so pupils should not come to school on that day. 

 

Best wishes, Mr Moore 
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